
 

 

 

 

 

                INFORMATION NOTICE  
 

FROM: GFI Swaps Exchange LLC 

TO: Introducing Brokers and Participants 

SUBJECT: 2022 Holiday Calendar 

DATE: February 16, 2022 

 

 

This Information Notice is being issued as a reminder to all Introducing Brokers and Participants of GFI Swaps Exchange LLC (“GFI SEF”) of the 2022 

Holiday Calendar.  The normal hours of operations of the SEF are from Sunday 5pm ET to Friday 5pm ET.   

 

 
 

*Please note times are in Eastern Time.   

 

 

 

Questions about this notice should be directed to:  

➢ Colleen McDade, GFI SEF Compliance Manager, at 212-968-6681 or by email at mailto:Colleen.McDade@gfigroup.com 

➢ Kenneth.Sklover, GFI SEF Chief Compliance Officer, at 212-646-6058 or  mailto:Kenneth.Sklover@BGCPartners.com 
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